Meldrum School Newsletter 29th June 2022





As I write the final newsletter of the year, it is great to reflect on another busy year at Meldrum School. It has been wonderful to have parents/carers into school again this term to join in with our learning.

Staffing

Congratulations to Jane Brown who has been appointed Acting Head Teacher at Fyvie School. Jane takes up post on 22nd August and we wish her all the best during her time at Fyvie.

Thank you to Rebekah Gray, Emma Sim and Elizabeth MacIver for all their hard work at Meldrum School during this session.

Next term, we welcome our new probationer teacher, Bradley Aden to Meldrum School. We are pleased that Eve Convery will remain with us at the start of next session.

Next Session

All the children met their new teacher(s) yesterday and you will have received notification by email of their new class and teacher(s). Our class structure is detailed below.

Class	Teacher(s)	Room
P1A	Angie Stemp Lynsey Holland	1
P1B	Nicola Mackay Laura Pirie	3
P1/2	Sylvia Harvie	2
P2	Bradley Aden	4
P2/3	Maureen Young Becca Elder	6
P3	Maureen Barclay	5
P3/4	Clare Brady	9
P4A	Rebecca McEwan Angela Aitken	10
P4B	Sally Buist	11
P5A	Rachel Lorimer	12
P5B	Kim Davidson	14
P5/6	Eve Convery	16
P6	Jenny Calder Karen Crooks	17
P7A	Emma Cruickshank Zoe Cooper	18
P7B	Emma Cooper Rachael Reid	19

Meldrum School Newsletter 29th June 2022





In a slight change to previous years, classes will generally only be known by the year number with no teacher initial accompanying. Where we have two classes at a stage, the classes will simply be known as A and B.

Summer Holiday Support

Aberdeenshire Council Educational Psychology Service have resources available to support young people over the holiday period. Click <u>here</u> to access the information and resources.

Community News

Meldrum and Bourtie Parish Church are offering a weekly FREE 'Picnic to Go' for families. These can be collected from the Church Hall each Monday during the summer holidays between 12.15 and 1.00pm.

Happy Holidays

Finally, I would like to wish you all a happy, safe and relaxing summer holiday and we look forward to welcoming all the children back on Tuesday 23rd August.

Carol Harper

Head Teacher